
201 Nor th  Douglas  S t reet ,  E l  Segundo,  CA  90245 ٠ Phone:  (310)  725-2101 ٠  Fax:  (424)  277-1590 

 

 

Reminder 

January 10, 2019 

Dear Prospective Parents/Guardians:  

The Wiseburn Unified School District operates Child Development Centers that provide “Preschool” Programs for children ages 3-5.  

A web- based student application system (https://wiseburn.schoolmint.net) has been developed to assist with enrollment, district-

wide tracking of open seats and wait list priorities.  The Wiseburn community has continued needs for a preschool program for 

children ages 3-5, and as a result, application and enrollment priorities have been identified to address these needs.   For the 2019-

20 school year, admission priorities will be as follows:     

1) Families of students currently enrolled in the Juan Cabrillo and Juan de Anza preschool programs and their incoming 

siblings, will be given a priority window of February 1, 2019-February 22, 2019 to re-register for the Preschool Program at 

their site for the 2019-20 school year.   

   

2) Families of students currently on the waitlist will be given a priority window of February 25-March 1, 2019 to indicate their 

intent to remain on the waitlist for a 2019-20 placement in the Preschool Program at their site. Communication will be sent 

to all waitlisted families, and they will be required to indicate their intent to remain on the waitlist within the priority 

window. 

  

3) Wiseburn residents new to the program will be given a priority application window of March 4, 2019 – March 22, 2019.  

 
4) Open enrollment for other interested families will begin on April 1, 2019 and will be ongoing.   

 
Although the Wiseburn USD Preschool Program is not a required district program and is a separate fee based parent funded 

program offered on the Wiseburn campuses of Juan de Anza and Juan Cabrillo, the district has responded to the community need 

for a high quality preschool program that promotes early childhood development.   Due to our limited resources, and the need to 

expand and meet the needs of the “wait listed” families for Kindergarten through Grade 5 Before and After-school programs, the 

District is only able to offer partial day preschool programs at these sites.  Mark your calendars to ensure that you are accessing the 

web-based portal (https://wiseburn.schoolmint.net)  during these important enrollment windows. 

If you need access to a computer to complete your application on-line, one will be made available for you to use at the Anza, or 

Cabrillo CDC sites. If you have any additional questions about the enrollment process and the 2019-20 school year application 

windows, please contact your site preschool Director, Kory Higgins, (Anza) or Karla Traylor, (Cabrillo).  

Sincerely,  

Cathy Waller, Director of Psychological and Child Services 

Wiseburn Unified School District 

Blake Silvers, Ed.D., Superintendent 
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